Association of Connecticut Library Boards

Connecticut State Library

231 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, CT 06106

Special Meeting

Date: February 10, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.

Location: Zoom meeting
Present: Gail Richmond, Sue Phillips, Jan Glover, Wendy Berlind, Carol Mikulski, Denise Stankovics
Call to Order:  President Gail Richmond called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m. 

Secretary’s Report:  As this was a Special Meeting, there was no secretary’s report.
Treasurer’s Report: As this was a Special Meeting, there was no treasurer’s report.

President’s Report:  Gail Richmond reported the Board Basics presentation scheduled for February has been postponed pending confirmation of dues payment from the host library.

 New Business: 

It was decided that ACLB will open an P. O. Box in a town convenient for the treasurer, to ensure timely receipt of dues and other correspondence.
There was a discussion of the survey Jan has developed to find preferred topics for programs to be presented by ACLB. It was decided to mail the survey to library directors to be filled out both by the director and by board members (asking the board president to tally the members’ responses) and that the results would be mailed back to ACLB.  Carol will write a cover letter to go with the mailing. The plan is to approve the finalized survey at the March ACLB meeting and to have it mailed out in April.

There was a discussion of the November conference. Gail will contact the University of Hartford to find out availability, cost, and COVID protocols.
Adjournment:  

It was moved (Jan) and seconded (Carol) to adjourn the meeting at 10:246a.m.  The motion passed unanimously.
Respectfully submitted,


Wendy Berlind, Secretary

The next meeting will take place on Thursday, March 10, at 9:00 a.m.

 
